
Glenmore Christian Academy Earns Tech-Ready School Certification 
from Protect Young Eyes 

We are thrilled to announce that Glenmore Christian Academy has officially 
earned the Tech-Ready School Certification from Protect Young Eyes, a national 
leader in digital safety education. This important milestone reflects our 
commitment to creating a secure, informed, and balanced digital environment for 
our students, staff, and families. 

The Tech-Ready Certification evaluates schools on six key areas: informed 
parents, clear tech policies, strong tech systems, confident staff, prepared 
students, and thoughtful use of educational technology. Over the past several 
months, our team has worked diligently to meet these standards by hosting 
digital safety workshops, reviewing and updating policies, investing in tech 
infrastructure, and training our educators in best practices. 

Being a Tech-Ready School means that we don’t just use technology — we use 
it wisely. We prepare students to navigate the digital world safely and 
responsibly, and we equip families to be engaged digital mentors at home. 

We are grateful to our entire school community — parents, staff, and students — 
for their support throughout this process. Special thanks to the team at Protect 
Young Eyes for their guidance and for helping us strengthen our culture of digital 
citizenship. 

At GCA, we believe that a safe online experience is essential to every child’s 
learning and well-being. This certification is not the end of our journey, but a 
strong step forward in preparing our students for a connected world. 

To learn more about the Tech-Ready Certification, visit protectyoungeyes.com. 

https://protectyoungeyes.com/school-certification
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